
RESource is requesting YOUR FEEDBACK!

What do we want to hear your feedback on?
Are we meeting your professional development needs?
Are our ‘live’ events meaningful? Will you continue attending over time?
How are you using the materials that are published on eiinwi.org?
How can we continue to support your daily work?

Who we are asking: The Birth to 3 Program Workforce
How we are asking: Google Survey
Survey Dates: April through June

2024 Professional Development
Spring Survey

scan
here!click

here!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdtAw-cK3Gh7wOtf5KH-oicwuvYZv3VKjhW3iI3fpHOuz0cSw/viewform

